
Youth FOUNDATION

Please accept our thanks for your donation to the Ontario Provincial Police Youth 
Foundation in memory of Cst. Greg Pierzchala. Attached please find a tax receipt.

Also, we will advise the family that the donation has been received.

This year, 2023 has seen a major rebound from the stresses and strangeness of the 
last two years of Covid. Regardless of the stress and pressures of the pandemic, the 
task of helping the members of the OPP help the youth of Ontario has continued. On 
behalf of the board of directors of the OPP Youth Foundation and the youth of Ontario, 
we thank you for helping us with this work, thanks to your donation.

In the past year, thanks to the generosity of people like you, we have been able to help 
young people across Ontario to do to activities to enrich their lives, something they 
would not have been able to do without financial assistance. All of these youth had 
financial need and none were related to any member of the O.P.P.

The Foundation Is managed by volunteers. We have no paid staff. This ensures that 
administrative costs are kept to a minimum. Our board of directors live across the 
province of Ontario and come from all walks of life but share a common interest in the 
furthering of the interests of the youth of Ontario.

Once again, we thank you for your support of the children.

Sincerely,

Administrator (volunteer) 
OPP Youth Foundation

It’s all about the kids. Your donations today help shape their tomorrow

111 Memorial Avenue, Orillia ON L3V 7V3 Telephone: (705) 330-2383 
www.oppyouthfoundation.ca

http://www.oppyouthfoundation.ca

